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Docket No: 50-193

Rhode Island Atomic Energy Commission
~ ATTN: .Mr. A. Francis DiMeglio, Director

- Nuclear Science Center
Sout.h Ferry Road
Narragansett, Rhode Island 02882-

' Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection Report No. 50-193/88-01

This refers to your letter dated May 19, 1988, in response to our letter dated
May 11,1988.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in
your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your
licensed program.

Sincerely,

OHstaal signed 3ye
EM 5. Dettenhassee

Lee H. Bettenhausen, Chief'
Projects Branch No. 1
Division of Reactor Projacts

cc:
Professor George Seidel, Chairman, RIAEC
Dr. Stephen Mecca, Commissioner, RIAEC
John S. Pascalides, Commissioner, RIAEC
Dr. Vincent C. Rose, Commissioner, RIAEC
Dr. Stanley J. Pickart, Physics Department
Public Document Room (POR) (w/cy of May 19, 1988 Response Letter)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR) (w/cy of May 19, 1988 Response Letter)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSit) (w/cy of May 19, 1988 Response Letter)
State of Rhode Island (w/cy of May 19, 1988 Response Letter)
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bec w/cy of May 19, 1988 Response letter:
~ Region I Docket Room (with. concurrences)
-Management Assistant, ORMA (w/o enc 1)
Robert J. Bores, DRSS -

E. McCabe, Chief, RPS~38, ORP
.

J. Shedlosky, SRI (Millstone 3), ORP
Es Conner, Project Inspector, ORP-
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STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

' Rhode Island Atomic Er.ergy Commitsion
NUCLEAR SCIENCE CENTER
South Ferry Road
Narragansett, R.I. 02882 !!97

May 19,-1988

Lee H. Bettenhausen, Chief
Projects Branch No. 1
Division of Reactor Projects
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia,-PA 19406

License R-95
Docket 50-193

Dear Mr. Bettenhausen:

This letter is transmitf.'eFin response to the notice of
violation contained in inspection report 50-193/88-01 dated
May 11, 1988 concerning the failure to calculate quarterly
the fission density of all fuel elements which have burnup.
The notice was received on May 17, 1988.

At the beginning of the two periods listed in the notice,
predictive calculations were made based on our standard
operating schedule to show that no fuel elements would reach
the fission density limit during the time period.
Unfortunately these predictions were not documented and
therefore not available for inspection.

Full compliance with the technical specifications was
achieved with the calculations performed February 1988 and
calculations performed on April 28, 1988.

To avoid further violations, calculations will be performed
at least quarterly as required by the technical
specifications.

Very truly yours,

. t

vgh'

A. Francis DiMeglio
Director

AFD:cd

cc: Rhode Island Atomic Energy Commission
Reactor Utill::ation Committee
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